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il
The Chargé d'Affaires, a. i. of the United States Embassy in Canada zo the

Secretary of State for Extennal Affairs

Ottawa, December 29, 1978.

No. 349

Sir:
1 have the honor to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. FLA-1767, dated

December 29, 1978, concerning the Agreement between Canada and the United
States of America for Promotion of Safety on the Great Lakes by Means of
Radio, 1973, which reads as follows:

(See Canadian Note No. FLA-1767 dated December 29, 1978)

In reply, I have the honor to inform you that the Government of the United
States accepts the proposais set forth in your Note and the Annex thereto, and
further agrees that your Note and this Note in reply shall constitute an Agreement
between our two Governments to amend the technical regulations annexed to the
Agreement for Promotion of Safety on the Great Lakes by Means of Radio, 1973,
whîch shall enter into force on the date of this Note with effect from February
1, 1979, in accordance with the provisions of paragraph 2 of Article XVIII of the
1973 Agreement.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

ROBERT W. DUEMLING
Chargé d'Affaires ad interitn

The Honorable Don Jamieson,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


